
 

Memories in Tune 

Let us entertain you on: 

Wednesday 23rd July 

1:30pm – 3pm 

Singer Caitlin Black 

 

Wednesday 20th August 

1:30pm – 3pm 

Singer Mathew Black 

 

Wednesday 17th September 

1:30pm – 3pm 

Singer Mark Alan 

Location: 

St Josephs Parish Hall 

Hutton Avenue 

Hartlepool 

TS26 9PW 

(Entrance via the main car park) 

 

Carers Education 

Sessions 
Thursday 10th July 

2pm - 3:30pm 

Delirium talk - do you know the 

difference between Delirium and 

Dementia? Delirium is a serious 

condition and very common but in 

can also be preventable. To find out 

more come along to the session 

joined by dementia specialists 

Janette McGuire and Laura Greig 

 

Monday 18th August 

2pm - 3:30pm 

Hartlepool Carers will be our 

guests discussing all things 

carers assessments and general 

advice and support they can 

offer. 

 

Location: 

The Bridge 

Greenbanks 

TS24 7QS 

Dementia 

Awareness Sessions 

An Alzheimer's society initiative 

to understand Dementia and 

how it can affect someone. The 

sessions are between 45mins to 

1 hour and give you a brief 

overview of what dementia is 

and how you can help people 

live well with dementia. 

(Please note we advise these 

session can be emotive so not 

appropriate for those living with 

dementia) 

Awareness Sessions: 

Thursday 31st July 2pm 

Tuesday 12th August 2pm 

Monday 1st September 

10:30am 

 

Location: 
The Bridge 

Greenbanks 
TS24 7QS 

 

Coffee & Catch Ups 
Come along to The Bridge to 

enjoy a cuppa and a fun quiz: 

 

Monday 14th July - 10:30am - 

11:30am 

Thursday 28th August- Joined by 

Rodger Kodner talking about the 

history of Hartlepool 2pm - 3pm 

Tuesday 9th September 2pm - 

3pm 

Carers Coffee 
Mornings 

Relaxed coffee morning for 

Carers of those living with 

dementia: 

Friday 18th July 11am - Visit to 
the Chapel - Estate Office 

Greatham TS25 2HS 

Friday 8th August 

Friday 12th September 

10:30am - 11:30am 

Location: 

The Bridge Greenbank TS24 7QS 

 

Booking on all events is essential 

please contact The Bridge on 

01429 868587 

thebridge@thegreathamfoundation.org.uk 

 

July – 

September 2025 


